
Tuesday June 23rd 2020

Dear friends, family, guests and our Portland neighbors,

We are pleased to welcome you back to UNION Restaurant and The Press Hotel. Beginning
Friday, June 26th UNION will be open 7 days/week and the new operating hours are 8:00am-
2:00pm for breakfast / brunch daily and dinner from 5:00pm-9:00pm daily. UNION is still of-
fering take out service / curbside pick up for dinner only, 7 days/week. The Press Hotel will
reopen for overnight guests on Thursday, June 25th.

We commend our Portland community in this time of togetherness and we are humbled by
our loyal guests, local supporters and our hardworking team for their endless support of both
the frontline workers and civic efforts. 

We have been preparing thoroughly to reopen enhancing our already high cleanliness and
sanitation standards and we would like to share our initiatives named simply “Commitment
to Cleanliness”.

The Press Hotel: Commitment to Cleanliness

�      Face coverings required for all guests in the lobby and public spaces
�      Face coverings mandatory for all vendors and contractors at all times 
�      Hand sanitizing stations installed throughout all public spaces and elevator landings
�       Enhanced cleanliness and sanitization measures in all spaces and guest rooms
including medical-grade cleaning materials
�      Common areas regularly cleaned and disinfected with emphasis on high touchpoints
�       Guestrooms remain unoccupied after each departure for a minimum of 24 hours
�       All associates will be temperature checked prior to their shift and required to wear
face coverings 

�       Highest quality air filtration throughout the entire hotels HVAC system
�       Social distancing signage and floor decals in public spaces
�       Disposable hand/surface sanitizing wipes in all guest rooms
�       Adjusted lobby design to allow and to encourage social distancing
�       Mobile check-in available for Marriott Bonvoy Members
�       Advance room reservations required

UNION Restaurant: Commitment to Cleanliness

�       Reservations required. Please call 207.808.8700
�       All associates will be temperature checked prior to their shift and required to wear
face coverings 

�       Guests required to wear face covering until they are seated and in all public spaces
�       Enhanced sanitizing of all tables and seating before and after each reservation
�       Adjusted layout of the dining room to allow and to encourage social distancing
�       Party sizes are limited to 10 guests or less

For assistance with reservations or any additional questions or comments please contact our
guest services team at 207.808.8800 or email us at info@thepresshotel.com. 

As we realign and focus on the near future we remain in this together and your support means
the world to us. Our highest priority remains the health and safety of our associates, guests,
neighbors, family & friends. On behalf of the entire team at The Press Hotel and UNION thank
you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back soon.

Be well,

Michael Strejcek
General Manager

THE PRESS HOTEL PORTLAND MAINE

Portland’s Only Lifestyle Boutique Hotel


